
2023 Virtual Fall Conference Recap


The 2023 Virtual Fall Conference was held on Thursday October 19, 2023.  We had 240 people 
including speakers attend a very successful conference. A copy of the presentations has been 
posted on the Washington State Senior Citizen Lobby website at www.waseniorlobby.org To 

view the Speakers presentations, click on the link by their name.


Sponsors for the 2023 Fall Conference were: AARP Washington, Adult Family Home Council, 
Washington State Alzheimer’s Association, Aging and Long-Term Care Support Administration, 
Hearing Loss Association of Washington, Lewis Mason Thurston Area Agency on Aging, Long-
Term Care Foundation of Washington State, Retired Public Employees Council of Washington, 
Retired Public Employees Chapter 2, and Washington Association of Area Agencies on Aging 

(W4A).


Presentations and were made by the following:  Louise Ryan, Administration for Community 
Living, Regional Administrator, Kathryn Tucker, Office of Nutrition and Health Promotion 

Programs, David Mancuso, DSHS Research and Data Analysis Division, David Schumacher, Office 
of Financial Management, Carolyn Brotherton, Economic Opportunity Institute, Jason McGill, 

Washington Health Care Authority, Madeleine Foutch, SEIU 775 and Bea Rector, Aging & Long-
Term Support Administration.


Thank you so much for your attendance and backing of the 2023 Fall Conference.  Since the 
Conference was Virtual, it would not have possible without the support of Demas Nesterenko 

hosting the Zoom sign on and oversight throughout the day from 9:00 am – 4:00 pm.  


Sincerely


Karen Bowen

Office Manager | 360.754.0207 | info@waseniorlobby.org


1501 Capitol Way S, Ste 103, Olympia, WA 98501
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